

Fil-Am Association of SCV, Inc.

A 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Corporation P.O. Box 801753, Valencia, CA 91380 Serving The Filipino-American Community in the City of Santa Clarita for 40 Years

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

RONNIE TEJADA President

MIKE JUSTINIANO Vice-President

RIZZA PACLEB Secretary

GRANIE PANGILINAN Assistant Secretary

JOSE MAGLALANG Treasurer

REGINA CARPIO Auditor

SAMANTHA YALUNG Public Relations Officer

Directors

NIC MONTEBON, JR. ALEXIS RIGUERRA MUL TAYOBA ROMER YADAO

Trustees

EMIE CARRILLO ZONY GORDON MYRA MIRANDA RAFFY MOLINA FATIMA PURDY

Cultural Festival

RONNIE TEJADA Chairperson

MIKE JUSTINIANO Co-Chairperson

Members:

ALEXIS RIGUERRA JOE MAGLALANG MYRA MIRANDA REGINA CARPIO VERNA ARGÜELLES ZONY GORDON September 20, 2025

Dear Kababayan,

Greetings from the Board of Directors and Trustees of the Fil-Am Association of SVC, Inc.

The Fil-Am Association of SCV, Inc., in partnership with Santa Clarita Sister Cities Program, is proud to celebrate our annual Filipino-American History Month featuring our Cultural Festival "Halina sa Aming Bayan" to be held on Saturday, October 25, 2025 starting at 2pm at the Island Pacific Canyon Country, 19387 Soledad Canyon Rd, Santa Clarita, CA 91351.

Fil-Am Association of SCV, Inc. is on its 41st year of serving the Filipino-American community in the Santa Clarita Valley. Our association was primarily established to promote and perpetuate our Filipino culture, heritage and identity, and to participate and support educational, civic and humanitarian projects here and in the Philippines.

We continue to provide Scholastic Achievement Program to Senior Students in Santa Clarita Valley and a Four-Year Scholarship Program to the less fortunate and deserving students in the Philippines.

The success of our programs and projects are made possible by your generous financial support. We are respectfully requesting for your sponsorship by participating in our event booth display, and/or by placing a business advertisement or a personal greeting in our souvenir program. Your positive and favorable response will be greatly appreciated.

A copy of our Sponsorship Contract is provided for your information. Please fill out the form and submit to us with your payment or check payable to Fil-Am Association of SCV, Inc. P.O. Box 801753, Valencia CA 91380 no later than October 20, 2025.

On behalf of the 2025 Board of Directors and Trustees, my heartfelt thanks for your kindness and compassion.

Maraming Salamat po.

Sincerely,

Ronnie Tejada RONNIE TEJADA President